
COUNCIL MEETING – 16TH SEPTEMBER 2015  
ITEM 14 – MEMBERS’ QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Councillor Vickers for 
response by the Cabinet Member for Children and Young People:-  

 

“Whilst a lot of attention is given to the Ofsted results achieved by our 
schools, little is given to the results of our children's homes. School OFSTED 
results are available to the boroughs parents and they have the freedom to 
move their children between schools accordingly, it is we, as corporate 
parents who have such a responsibility to look after the interests and welfare 
of some of the most vulnerable young people in the borough. Of all the 
children's homes in the borough how many ‘require improvement’?” 
   

 
 

 
 

 
 
 


